GERMANTOWN COLONY MUSEUM ADVISORY BOARD MEETING, November 1, 2018, 4:30.P.M.

The Germantown Colony Museum Advisory Board met at the Minden Chamber of Commerce in the Conference Room with the following present: John Agan, George Rolfe, Charlotte Jones, Trish Hayes, Otto Krouse, Pam Lowe, Jean Doerge, Lonnie Simpson, Bruce Hock, Larry Hock, Catharine Poole, and Susie Lester.

John Agan called the meeting to order and prayer.

Minutes of the August 3, 2018, meeting were approved with motion by Otto Krouse and second by Pam Lowe.

Tourism Director, Serena Gray, showed a film on the Germanton Colony Museum, also plans to include Facebook, Interviews, and possibilities for grants. We are grateful for her interest in Germantown Museum as well as other tourism in Webster Parish.

Report from Catharine Poole. (attached)

Work date at the Musuem is scheduled November 15, 2018, 9:00 A.M. Need to decorate for Christmas, cleaning, and needed repairs.

Susie Lester resigned as Secretary. Trish Hayes was nominated to be Secretary pending required State approval.

John Agan resigned as President and John Sanders was nominated and was approved by acclamation. Both of these newly elected will do a good job taking care of business of Advisory Board.

Next Meeting: February 7, 2019, 4:30 P.M., Chamber of Commerce.

Lusien Lester Secretary of Advisor Board